

WELCOME

Dr. Akriti Kapur

Dear Patients & Friends,

Thank you for choosing Hermitage Family and Cosmetic Dentistry for your dental care. We would like to thank each of you for your trust and confidence in allowing our team to take care of you and your family's dental needs.

Beginning in October, Dr. Thompson will be venturing out to new endeavors that will be a better fit for her family. We know this was a difficult decision for her, but we wish her all of the best! As one chapter ends, another will soon begin. Your dental team is thrilled to introduce to you our proud new dental provider, Dr. Akriti Kapur. She will be joining us fulltime starting on September 25, 2023. We hope that you will welcome her with open arms as Hermitage Family and Cosmetic Dentistry is happy to have her as part of our team!

Dr. Kapur hails from Louisville, Kentucky where she received her Bachelor of Science in Biology from the University of Louisville and her Doctorate of Dental Medicine from the University of Louisville School of Dentistry. She has been practicing general dentistry in the Nashville area since 2014 and believes in a gentle and comprehensive approach to oral health. In her free time you can find her enjoying one the city's many parks as well as its vibrant music scene.

Dr. Kapur, Dr. Kruger, and our team will always ensure that our office surpasses the standard of care to provide excellent quality care to our patients. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our office. We look forward to seeing you soon! If you don't have your next visit scheduled, please call us at (615) 872-7762.













